TOWN OF FAIRFAX
SPECIAL MEETING STAFF REPORT
September 1, 2021

TO: Mayor and Town Council
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk

SUBJECT: Interview and appointment of applicant to the Affordable Housing Committee

RECOMMENDATION
Interview and appoint Rick Hamer to the Affordable Housing Committee for a full 4-year term.

DISCUSSION

There is currently one vacancy on the Affordable Housing Committee, for which one
application has been received. The Committee was formed by resolution in 2008 “...to discuss
affordable housing issues and to advise the Town Council, Town staff, and the planning
Commission on related matters.” It meets on an as-needed basis.

Mr. Hamer, a Fairfax resident, attended the July 13, 2021, meeting of the Affordable Housing
Committee. His application is attached.

ATTACHMENT
Application (redacted)
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